
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

November 10, 2021 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, George Hazlett, Jeff Rasmussen, Bill Fay,  

                         Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas 

Mike called the meeting to order at 1:30. 

Mike asked Jeff to give treasurer’s report. As of 11/9/2021 balance is $11,503.60 

with outstanding checks of $6171.00 leaves a book balance of $5332.60. Mike 

thanked Jeff for his work. 

Mike asked Ken to give us an update on October member renewals Ken indicated 

we had 36 members renew and 5 new members join. Mike thanked Ken for his 

work on membership. 

We had a discussion on year end tournament. We had full house at the luncheon 

with most if not all of the 54 participants staying for lunch. A total of 60 checks 

and $6,600 were handed out. Board members said they heard a good response from 

members. 

There was a discussion of how to handle the President’s Cup pairings as well as 

prize money to be awarded. Pairings will be made seeding lowest handicap with 

highest handicap. There was also a discussion on what tees each flight would play. 

Al suggested Diamondback flight play from gold tees, Coyote and Roadrunner 

flights play the black tees and Jackrabbit flight play the silver tees. Mike made a 

motion that was seconded and approved, to give all first round winners a $10 prize 

credit, subsidized by our Club Treasury. Otherwise it was decided to keep payouts 

the same as last year @$100/$75/50/50. To simplify the process, President’s Cup 

participants will not be required to register and pay additional registration fees, 

which will be deducted from eventual winnings. 

 

George will again do the posters for the brackets. 

Mike thanked board members for helping put everything together 



Mike adjourned the meeting at 2:00. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

December 27, 2021 


